
 

Coronavirus, COVID-19 Update 

 

O’Connell Law Firm, P.C. is committed to the health and well-being of our clients and 

every member of our team.  We are following the Supreme Court of Texas Orders for 

controlling and stopping the spread of the coronavirus.  Attorneys are essential services 

and we are able to continue to serve both new and existing clients during this time. 

For the month of April, we are working remotely and using email, telephone 

conferences, electronic conferencing like Zoom to facilitate our clients’ needs.  Our team 

can communicate and work together and with clients both easily and securely while 

working remotely.   

Texas Courts are continuing to work, refine and adjust what they do, to meet the health 

and safety needs of everyone, and continue to provide access to the legal system for the 

residents of Texas.  In Denton County, the Denton County District Courts have 

continued all non-essential hearings at this time.  The Denton County Judges have 

issued clarifying orders regarding many family law and divorce questions and issues.  As 

needed, Jill O’Connell, will appear in court in person also. 

Ms. O’Connell continues to schedule consultations and work for her clients.  As a 

qualified mediator, she has also received training for online mediations at this time and 

is available for online mediations.  Online mediation is available for the month of April, 

at a reduced rate. If you’re interested in an online mediation, please contact us. 

Please feel free to contact us to schedule a consultation also.  For the month of April, Ms. 

O’Connell is also offering a reduced fee for consultations, shorter consultations, and 

reduced fee telephone consultations.  We are offering many new alternatives to assist 

new clients where they are today.  If you have a question, please contact us. 

Thanks for your patience and understanding as we continue to try to meet the needs of 

our clients, both current and new. 


